
Happy Spring my dear Friend!

Enjoy the creek. Walk through the woods. Listen to that woodpecker. Feel the rustling grass under your feet.
Marvel at those birds that fly in effortless formation. Breathe in that fresh smell of Spring. Marvel at the colors of
the season. Be lost in wonder, love, and praise. 

Let us pray that our rediscovery of the beauty of God’s creation will recreate a new heart of worship in us. May
we also be led to ask, “How might I reflect that heart of worship every day - at the watercooler, at the sports field,
at the drive-through, in the zoom call, at school, at work, when I serve, when some people behave like they want
to eat you up and even at the store check-out when the scanner behaves like it has a memory loss”.

In a recent Facebook Live prayer time, I asked those attending for responses to the following question: What are
some of the things in your life that make you believe that God is good? One of the answers that was repeated was,
“grandchildren”. I am sure most of you who are grandparents (especially of those cute little ones) would heartily
affirm the grandparent’s creed, “I believe in grandchildren- even before my children”. Kids indeed have a way
with life that makes our adult lives more beautiful. 

My wife Miriam enjoys teaching a group of preschoolers aged about 4. Not too long ago a student who was new
in the class looked in her direction and called out, “Mitts n’ Roach”. Miriam looked around her and behind her
wondering if there was someone with that name that she had not yet met. Not seeing anyone she approached the
little fellow who once again called out, “Mitts n’ Roach”. Miriam asked, “Are you calling me, sweetheart?” He
said, “Yes, Mitts n’ Roach”. She had to work hard at holding back her laughter as she realized that he was trying
to say, “Mrs. Andrews”. When she came home later that day, Miriam said it was the first time in a lifetime that
our last name had come that close to rhyme with “cockroach”. 
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MAY THEME
 

Fearless to Live Out 
the Gospel 

May 2
Living out the Great
Commission
Scripture: Matthew 28:16-20

May 9 | Mother's Day
Living out the Great
Commandment
Scripture: Matthew 22: 34-40

May 16
Living out the great
compassion
Scripture: Matthew 25:31-46

May 23
Living out the great power of
the Holy Spirit
Scripture: Acts 1: 1-8

May 30
Living out the great life of
authenticity 
Scripture: Romans 12: 9-21

Pray for Annual Conference
that meets virtually June 18-19.

P.S : Let us continue to care for and pray for all in our congregation who
are going through hard times. 

Communication is important. Words are important. In his letter to the
scattered people of God, James tells his readers that the tongue can
instruct, inflame, or inspire. Like a bit in the mouth of a horse can instruct,
the tongue can guide, direct or instruct lives (James 3:3). Like a small
spark can set a forest ablaze, the tongue can inflame and damage lives
(James 3: 5-6). Like a tree can give shade to renew a weary traveler, the
tongue can inspire and renew lives. Proverbs 18:21 says, “The tongue has
the power of life and death, and those who love it will eat its fruit.”

How about using the power of our tongues to share the power of the
Gospel? In the month of May, we will embark on a new preaching series
titled, “Fearless to live out the Gospel”. As we learn from the scriptures
about the encouragement, empowerment, and engagement that we are
called to, may we find enlightenment that will result in enablement. 

Let us remember that Jesus did not come to this world and give his life on
the cross to create a holy huddle. He came to touch and transform us in
order to transport us into the heart of our communities. We are saved to
share the salvation story. We are transformed to become transformers. We
are redeemed to share the Redeemer. 

We are currently praying about, training and working towards launching,
“Pray and Go”. What is “Pray and Go?” It is a simple way in which we can
pray for homes, business and places of influence in our town and
neighborhoods. It involves us praying and going on the streets to stop and
pray before a home or a business or an institution and leaving a door
hanger to let them know we love and care for them – and that we are
praying for them. Those of us who are unable to walk the streets and pray
will have opportunity to pray from wherever we are. Pray and Go is about
little acts of love. These little acts of love are transforming the witness of
churches across the US. It will be our privilege to offer maybe “A 1,000
prayers for New Cumberland….or even 3,376!”. You can also walk and
pray in your own neighborhood.

What a blessing. We as a church have followed our 8.30 am “Stop and pray”
times since 2015, we will now embark on our new plan to “Pray and Go”. 

Looking forward to partnering with you in being fearless to live out the Gospel,
Arun  
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Every time you experience the
dawn of a new day, pray for those
who struggle to wake up to life -
because they lost a loved one on

account of a mass shooting. 

MAY
PRAYER FOCUS
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To my Trinity Church family, 

When I started writing this thank you I realized I
would put you to sleep....it was so long. So I will
simply say "my heart overflows with thankfulness
to and for my Trinity family." I always trusted
God to tell me when it was time to move back
home and in November he did. All of your cards,
phone calls, prayers have once again carried me
through a transition in my life.

It has been a joy and privilege to serve the Lord
here at Trinity. But all that I did could not have
been done without you all banding around me to
move forward with our children's programs and
the 2nd hand sale.

Thank you for trusting me with your children.
You will always be my Trinity family.

In Christian faith and love,
Donna Ratulowski 

Thank you for the Easter basket and to those
who were a part of putting the baskets together. 

Doris Bernardo

Thank you for your prayers and get well cards. A
special thank you to Pastor Arun for his phone
calls and prayers. We are blessed with a caring
and loving church family. God be with you. 

Barb & Irv

THANK YOU FROM THE WORSHIP TEAM…
Thank you to Betty Winter for arranging the 10:45 greeters for the past many years! She began when Rev.
Peterson was serving Trinity as senior pastor. Betty and Jo Lower together began the Coffee Fellowship and the
plan of having greeters at the door when the congregation came in for services. Betty is stepping down from her
position. Thank you for your many phone calls, Betty!

Thank you to Joyce Klinger. Joyce has been the nursery coordinator and will continue as a co-coordinator. Thank
you, Joyce, for the loving care you have given the babies in the nursery. Thank you, too for many phone calls and
your commitment to having the nursery a welcoming place for our little ones.

Thank you to Sarah Rodgers for programming the Trinity carillon for the past eight years. Sarah has been
responsible to change the times and program the Christmas music on the carillon. Sarah is stepping down from
this position. Thank you, Sarah!

The Trinity carillon was given by Mary Snyder in memory of her husband, Kenneth Snyder. It is fitting that
Ken’s daughter, Kathy Karnes, along with George, have accepted the responsibility to program the carillon.
Thank you to George and Kathy!

Dear Pastor Arun,

Thank you so much for your faithfulness in
always bringing us such perceptive and
insightful messages. I know I don’t email you
often about your sermons. I know you get so
much mail and I worry about bothering you, but
I hope you know how much I appreciate every
single one of your sermons. 

Since the beginning of the pandemic I have not
missed one sermon or midweek message. My
beautiful journal from India is almost full with
notes from all of your talks! I feel badly because
I can’t join Facebook prayer times or
Wednesday zoom meetings but I never fail to
join you on Sundays. (And can I just say how
amazing Holy Week was!) 

Mel Eyer 
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It has been a true joy to be able to regather in person in our Sanctuary, Mt. Olivet Room, and Fellowship Hall for
Sunday worship. We are also grateful that our small groups have begun to meet again in person according to the
comfort of each group. Our youth have been meeting in person for a few weeks now. Celebrate from Heart and
Spirit and the Sewing Sisters are also making good of the opportunity. We know that the Grandparents in Prayer
had met in person in the park before the weather became colder. 
 
I am writing this note to you to address some of the questions, suggestions, and thoughts that I have received. I
want to thank each of you who took the effort to directly speak with me or to a leader in the church about your
concerns. We take your feedback and opinions seriously.
 
Question 1: Can we increase seating in Sunday worship?  
Answer: Such a decision is made following a few steps. Clearance from the Harrisburg District Office of the
Susquehanna Conference, clearance from the chairpersons of the Leadership Team, Worship Team, and Trustees,
clearance from the entire Leadership Team. We have valued the guidance we have received from Bishop Jeremiah
Park through the pandemic. 
 
With all clearances received, we may ultimately have up to 100 seats open in all in the sanctuary and Mt. Olivet
room together. We plan to increase seating from Sunday, April 25. Initially, we will increase the seating to 40 in
the sanctuary and 20 in Mt. Olivet Room. This will help us retain our present commitment to social distancing at
about 6 feet. We will try this as an experiment for a few weeks and review participation and will also value your
suggestions and feedback. 
 
Question 2: Can we do away with pre-registration?  
Answer: Maybe sometime in the future, but not soon. We are presently going step-by-step to secure the best well-
being of our worshippers.  We are also conscious of our volunteer ushers and greeters and how it takes careful
planning to organize seating. 
 
Nevertheless, we are able to provide a “no pre-registration required” status for Fellowship Hall. We believe this
will especially encourage our youth, to come in there and worship along with their friends. Attendance records
will be maintained to help with contact tracing if needed.  
 
Question 3: Why don’t we have communion while being seated in the sanctuary?
Answer: This is such a great longing. As your minister celebrating communion, I find it a challenge to not join all
of you together in the partaking of the elements in the worship service. The reason we are restricting ourselves is
because of the need for everyone to take off their masks to participate. We do not feel that such an act will be one
of stewardship and respect for the health of the other. 

REGATHERING CONVERSATION

and Small Groups
regathering in person.

Looking forward to
Children's Ministry,

Sunday School Classes,

A spiritually refreshing moment: You could with help of
the Holy Spirit experience your communion moment after
the church service becoming a very special time with the
Lord. You could go back home or to a quiet spot in a park
or a lakeside or the woods and reflect upon what Jesus
has done for you upon the cross and participate in what
can become a very intimate moment with God. Some of
us might also enjoy participating with our family
members. Could it be possible that a compelled change in
how we engage in the sacrament can become an exquisite
gift of grace? Christians in persecuted lands who were
restricted from any form of public worship will testify of
how they found sanctuaries of worship in their prison
cells, in-home arrests, and in restricted physical spaces.
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I want you to know that I understand this season has been difficult for all of us. As your leader, I very much
appreciate the graciousness with which you have cooperated and come along with us through the pandemic and
the many changes we never anticipated. As your leader, the United Methodist Church empowers me to make
decisions. Nevertheless, I believe that the decisions I make must be first taken to the Lord in prayer and then
put through a consultative process with the leaders and volunteers that God has gifted us in this beautiful team
at Trinity. Sometimes, the process of a decision takes time because of the steps involved. I would request your
continued patience if you find that I am slower than you wished I was. I would also very much appreciate it
that we would seek to go by the facts that we shared officially through our church services, newsletter, and
bulletins and not by hearsay. Finally, it is our Christian privilege and duty to speak in love and to support one
another in times like this. Please do not hesitate to speak with me if you have any concerns or questions about
these matters.  I am truly thankful for the faithful support of our Leadership Team, our Trustees, our Worship
Team, and our Regathering Team. Special thanks are due to Shirley Sharpe, Beth Sider, Scott Loomis, and
Todd Davis for their role in our conversations. Appreciation is noted for Beth Sider’s careful work with many
details, Jocelyn MacMinn's work with the website registration options, Anne Matthew’s work with confirming
weekly registrations. I want to thank all members of our staff who have worked tirelessly and faithfully to
support the ongoing ministry at Trinity. Thanks to Harry Rodriguez for his role in the mechanized sanitizing
between services. 

Most importantly, I unite in gratitude with you – to our Lord who has remained faithful through these
dramatically challenging times. 

Because He lives,
Arun 

24 Hour Prayer Vigil
We at Trinity are organizing a 24 hour Prayer Vigil
surrounding the National Day of Prayer. 

The 24 hour period will be all on Thursday, May
6th – 12 am until 11:59 pm. 
Might you be part and sign up for a ½ hour time
slot? Last year we had 103 people from Trinity
participate! Wow!!

If you have the internet, please go to the church
website and sign up for a time slot. If you do not have
the internet, call the church office with your desired
time and they will fill in your time. 

You will be provided a Prayer Guide prepared by the
National Day of Prayer coalition. The Prayer Guide
will be sent to your home with the May 2nd bulletin.
It will also be available on the Trinity website.

You may pray at home OR the church building will
be open for prayer on May 6th from 8:30 am until
5:30 pm for any who wish to pray in the quietness
and stillness of the sanctuary.

For more information please contact Beth Sider.

New Cumberland Churches Prayer Celebration
Borough Park on May 6 at 6:30 pm 
Let’s begin praying together now. Please join us at the
Gazebo for a gathering with music, fellowship and
prayer.  Community leaders, citizens, and pastors will be
praying for our America, our Nation, our State and
Local authorities, and all of New Cumberland. 

For more information please email Pastor Peggy at:
pastorpeggy@trinityumnc.com or call 717-433-1670
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30 Hour Famine “Students Loving God & Fighting Hunger”
Trinity Youth partnered with Medard’s House to hold a 30-hour famine where students went without food and
their phones (which do you think was harder to go without, the food or the phone?) for 30 hours and learned all
about the tragic reality of world hunger. Everyone grew in awareness and appreciation and shared how much the
event impacted their lives. 

In-Person Youth Group Resumes!
We all have never appreciated in-person fellowship quite this much. Students 6th-12th grade are invited to join us
for in-person youth group, a time of fellowship and fun, on Sunday evenings from 6-8 PM.

Young Adult Fellowship & Bible Study “Zoe Mazi” Monday Nights 7-8:30 PM
Young adults are invited to Zoe Mazi each Monday evening 7-8:30 PM.
1st & 3rd Mondays at Strock’s Corn Crib (729 Williams Grove Rd. Mechanicsburg, PA 17055)
2nd & 4th Mondays “small group” gatherings 7-8:30 PM at different locations
Contact Haley Warner for more information

“Atlanta Dream Team” 
Supporting our youth going on the Atlanta, Georgia Missions Trip this July!
Contact Haley Warner to learn about other ways to support our Atlanta team

TRINITY YOUTH HIGHLIGHTS
by Haley Warner
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DUTIES FOR MAY 2021

DUTIES MAY 2 MAY 9 MAY 16 MAY 23 MAY 30

8:15 AM
LITURGIST

Scott
Sundy

Cathy
Baum

Yvonne
James

Joyce
Klinger

Millie
Walters

CHILDREN'S 
TALK

Miss
St. Cyr

Faith
Sylor

Shane Sweger &
Emily Wenger

Miriam
Andrews

Cheryl
Bargo

On Sunday, April 11, we sang "Come People of the Risen King" by Keith and Kristyn Getty. The music of Keith
and Kristyn Getty is soul-stirring. Their approach to the texts they set to music never seems to fail in its match
with the expression of faith they are conveying. This song, along with the piano prelude on April 11 (Christ is
Risen, He is Risen Indeed!), also by Keith and Kristyn Getty, has a strong rhythmic drive. This musical motion
demands that we rejoice and sing with joy! 
 
Can we be this bold in our worship and music?! That, now as we begin to regather, we rejoice and sing so
fervently, so joyously with one heart and one voice? Let’s sing, so, that through our music, God is glorified!
 
As we worship in the weeks after Easter, we continue to gather as people of the risen King. We can still raise the
roof, pull out all the stops, and continue to repeat the ancient proclamation, “Christ is Risen, He is Risen Indeed!”
Indeed, we will. Choirs, soloists, instrumentalists, Praise and Worship, in stronger musical forces, will continue
leading worship in creative and exciting ways. 
 

A NOTE FROM OUR MUSIC DIRECTOR

“Come People of the Risen King”
 

Come people of the Risen King 
Who delight to bring Him praise

Come all and tune your hearts to sing 
To the Morning Star of grace

From the shifting shadows of the earth 
We will lift our eyes to Him

Where steady arms of mercy reach 
To gather children in

Rejoice rejoice let ev'ry tongue rejoice
One heart one voice 

O Church of Christ rejoice
 

CCLI Song # 5232617
Keith Getty | Kristyn Getty | Stuart Townend

© 2007 Thankyou Music (Admin. by Capitol CMG Publishing)
For use solely with the SongSelect® Terms of Use. All rights reserved.

www.ccli.com
CCLI License # 1758300

In our music, we pray and praise. In our music, every note,
every silence, every rhythm, every harmony, after
moments of meticulous preparation, or moments of
inspiration, are lifted to the God of power, the God of love,
the God of our salvation! 
 
As people of the risen King, may our hearts always be
tuned to sing His praise. 
“Praise to the Lord, the Almighty!”
 
As people of the risen King, may our hearts always be
tuned to sing His grace. 
“Come, thou fount of every blessing!”
 
How can we not rejoice? We can’t! 
How can we not sing? We can’t! 
How can we not contain our worship? We can’t! 
 
Cathe, Hayden, and I look forward to worshiping with our
Trinity family and friends.
 
Soli Deo Gloria!
Todd 

Mel
Eyer

Nehara
Andrews

Michelle
Meckley

Jody
Blacksmith

Mickey
Minnich

10:45 AM
LITURGIST



OFFICE CLOSED ON FRIDAYS 
Our office will remain closed on Fridays. Please feel
free to contact the office Monday through Thursday
between 8.30 am and 12.30 pm. 
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THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING
KEVIN AND JOY QUINN
Thank you for your outstanding support and
generosity and love expressed to Kevin and Joy
Quinn. Because of your generous giving, we were
able to raise a sum of $5,700. Rev. Carl Ford Peterson
and Linda are truly grateful beyond words for your
love and support. A big, “Thank You” to Mary Herr
who suggested this drive to Pastor Arun. Let us
continue to pray for Kevin’s healing and fight against
cancer. Thank you once again.

Pentecost is the birthday of the church, and to add to
the celebration we will have geraniums adorning the
sanctuary. Might you also consider wearing red for
Pentecost? 

If you would like to purchase a red geranium, the cost
is $5 each. Orders are due in the church office, along
with cash or check made payable to Trinity UMC
(showing "Pentecost Flowers" in the memo) by May
10, 2021. Please indicate the number amount of plants
you would like. The flowers you purchased should be
taken home on Pentecost Sunday, May 23, 2021.

RED GERANIUMS
FOR PENTECOST SUNDAY

Mission Central needs a gentleman volunteer to work
the donation door/warehouse on Mondays and
Tuesdays. Mission Central's address is 5 Pleasant
View Drive, Mechanicsburg PA. 

For more information please contact Laurie
Whitmyer, Volunteer Coordinator at 717-766-1533. 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED

It is hard to describe the sense of gratitude that each
family/individual expresses as they receive love
boxes from Carol Evertts and our team of volunteers.
Thank you for supporting this incredible ministry
with your gifts. 

THE BLESSING OF LOVE BOXES

During Holy Week several folks (Carol Evertts,
Barbara Zimmerman, and Harry Rodrigues) filled 68
Easter baskets for the youth at the Children’s Home.
Because of Covid, we were unable to fill baskets last
year and Carol stored the baskets for a whole year. 

The Auxiliary of the Board of Child Care, the
administrative Leadership of the United Methodist
Children’s Home, received donations of packaged
snacks and candies for the baskets via Amazon &
Walmart websites. 

The items were delivered to Trinity and we put the
baskets together and delivered them to the Children’s
Home for Easter weekend. 

CHILDREN’S HOME 
EASTER BASKETS

Thanks to all of you who drove by to pick your bags.
Thanks to Tom and Cathy Baum, Mike and Dianne
Schofield for helping with the distribution. 

BAGS OF BLESSINGS

July 29, 2021 | 6:00 -7:15 PM  
Every child must be accompanied by a parent.
 
Because of Covid-19, we are asking for only
monetary donations. Our team will then purchase
backpacks and fill them with school supplies. Please
support this project as we support the children of our
community. Checks may be written out to Trinity
UMC with the memo "backpack program". 
 
Please contact Carol Evertts @ 774-3207 or Cathy
Baum @ 774-0907 with any questions.

BACKPACK EXTRAVAGANZA 
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“Hate evil, you who love the Lord” (Psalm 97:10).
“If sinners entice you, do not consent . . . do not walk in the way with them. Keep your feet from their path”
(Proverbs 1:10, 15).
“Submit therefore to God. Resist the devil and he will flee from you” (James 4:7).

“God . . . grant them repentance leading them to a knowledge of the truth . . . that they will come to their senses
and escape from the trap of the devil, who has taken them captive to do his will” (2 Timothy 2:25-26 NIV).
“And all they children shall be taught of the Lord; and great shall be the peace of thy children” (Isaiah 54:13 KJV).

“So shall My word be which goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me empty, without
accomplishing [asah] what I desire, and without succeeding in the matter for which I sent it” (Isaiah 55:11).
“Then the Lord said to me, ‘You have seen well, for I am watching over My word to perform [asah] it’”
(Jeremiah 1:12).

40 Days from Jesus Resurrection to His Ascension 
where He reveals to us the Power of His Spoken Word

 
 

The Road to Emmaus, read Luke 24:25-28, 32.
Jesus opens their eyes to the Scriptures and the Power of His Word that He had been speaking to them since the
beginning of His ministry. If Christ, our greatest example, used the spoken Word as His number one weapon
when confronted by satan himself, shouldn’t we use it regularly? 
A teacher from a Christian school sent home to the parents a list of 18 Scriptures to pray over our children. He
obviously understands the power of God’s Word. Here are a few of the verses:

Praying and declaring verses like these is the highest and most effective level of prayer.  I know of parents who
have diligently spoken God’s Word over unsaved children (in prayer, not in their hearing), using verses such as
the following:

After these parents boldly and diligently declared what the Scriptures state, in time the deceptions and bondages
holding the children were broken, and they were saved. Others have done this over marriages, finances, and other
areas of life. They simply found Scriptures pertaining to their circumstances and declared them over their situations.
The Hebrew word asah translated “create” in the Genesis story of God creating the world, also means “to
accomplish, do, or perform.” It is used in the following verses, in which the context is speaking God’s Word:

God’s Word does. God’s Word accomplishes. God’s Word performs. In each reference, humans spoke the creative,
doing, accomplishing, and performing words God used! First John 5:14-15 tells us: “And this is the confidence
which we have before Him, that, if we ask anything according to His will, He hears us. And if we know that He
hears us in whatever we ask, we know that we have the requests which we have asked from Him.”                                    
We must find out what the Scriptures teach about our situations, then make our biblical confessions and
declarations accordingly. We are then saying the same thing He says, which honors Him and gives Holy Spirit a
decree He can truly empower – a biblical declaration. This is a powerful facet of intercession.
Pray with me:
Father, You are not human that You should lie. What You have said You will do. Your words do not return to
You void, they accomplish everything You intend them to accomplish. I pray that this revelation goes deep into
our hearts and becomes living truth to us. May we become more diligent to speak Your words in every situation
and over our daily lives. In Jesus Name
The core of this teaching is taken from Dutch Sheet’s book “Essential Guide to Prayer” Bethany House 2001. 
(Use these scriptures daily as you pray over your children, grandchildren and. Your un-saved children and friends.)

EASTERTIDE

http://dutchsheets.mybigcommerce.com/essential-guide-to-prayer-the/


24 Hour National Day
of Prayer Vigil
11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit
6:30 PM NDP Service
at NC Borough Park

30

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom

7 PM Maundy
Thursday Online
Service

1

Vickie's Virtual 
Angel Walk

10: 30 AM
Grandparents in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

1

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

27

9 AM Love Box
Distribution

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

Online Worship
Service

Office Closed

NEW YEAR'S EVE

28
9 AM - 3 PM Car
Wash at Trinity's
Parking lot to
support Youth
Mission trip 

29

7 PM Good Friday
Tenebrae Online
Service

2

7 PM Outdoor 
Regathering Service
N. C. Boro Park

5 PM Spaghetti
Dinner Fundraiser at
Medard's House

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom

Tidings Articles Due
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CALENDAR FOR MAY 2021

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

3
7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

2 21 1

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

Office Closed

MERRY CHRISTMAS

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom

10: 30 AM
Grandparents in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

24 26
12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

25
7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

8765432

1514131211109

22212019181716
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7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
12 PM Starfish
Ministry - HBG 
6 PM Youth Group

10: 30 AM Grands in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 

9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group 

Take it to the Lord in Prayer
~ Joseph M. Scriven

STOP & PRAY TIMES AT 8:30 PM
8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group

MEMORIAL DAY

OFFICE CLOSED
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May
 2021

Please submit
articles for the

June 2021
TRINITY TIDINGS

by May 15th

Trinity UMNC

STARFISH MINISTRIES
Starfish Ministries continues to grow with more and more
volunteers. Our last outreach was helped with a team of seven from
Mission Central. They are instrumental each month in providing us
with many of our needed items. Please remember to support them.
They need volunteers right now. Please check out the flyer on the
board by the mailboxes. Starfish is ever so thankful to Trinity's
friends for your continual support. You're the best! 

Needed items for next month are (2nd hand) cargo shorts and
basketball shorts, umbrellas, baseball caps, foot/body powder,
and cloth bags. 

Remember: 
"Our friends on the street might have less than we do; 

yet they are no less than we are!" 


